
Hello! My name is Evan Sharp, and 

I'll be your RA this year! I’ll be a 

sophomore this year, pursuing a 

major in Psychology. I’m from 

Brainerd, Minnesota, and I love 

writing, drawing, and video 

games! (My favorites would have 

to be Minecraft, FNaF, and Stardew 

Valley), but chances are I've 

probably heard of the game, if not 

played it, so if you’re ever looking to talk about lore or games I'd be more than happy 

to! I especially love anything to do with frogs, mushrooms, bugs, and axolotls, so my 

room will be most likely decorated head to toe in that style.   

- Advice that I would have for newer students: Firstly, PLEASE go to events 

on campus! Ones that you would feel would be interesting or fun for you 

of course, but never worry about not knowing someone. I have met so 

many of my friends already at events, and everyone is super welcoming 

and inclusive here! Secondly, it is definitely going to take some time to 

get used to having a roommate, especially if it is someone you don’t 

know, but do your best to communicate with them! It’s impossible to 

avoid any disputes or disagreements when you’re sharing a living space, 

but just try to be patient and understanding with each other, and they 

could become one of your closest friends!   

- I am so excited to get to be your RA! If you ever need anything, whether 

it be someone to talk, help with homework, or even just someone to play 

video games with, my door is always open! My email is 

esharp01@hamline.edu! 
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